
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, February 4, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Mireya Brkic 

    Collin McNeil  

    Kim Tran 

    Valeria Flores – February 5 

    Brandon Harris – February 6    

 

 

1. Attention all Winter Sport Athletes! 

Team photos for wrestling, girls volleyball, boys basketball and cheer will be held today, 

right after school in the gym.  Please come prepared with uniforms.  Boys basketball 

players and cheerleaders- if you’ve already turned in your uniforms, that’s ok.  Boys, the 

coaches will give you shooting shirts to wear for the photo.  Cheerleaders, bring whatever 

you needed to purchase to wear with your uniform and your uniform if you haven’t 

turned it in.  Photos should be done by 4:00 and you can take the late bus home if 

needed.  Order forms are available in the gym if you can’t get one from your coach- see 

Mrs. Ray if you need a form or have any questions.   

 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

7th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 

112.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 7th 

graders after school today! 

 

3. Your yearbook needs YOUR help. Send us your pictures of fun with Gurrie friends from 

school activities or fun outside of school, including sports, service and other special 

interest groups you may belong to. Did you play in the snow this week, build a snowman, 

or even shovel? Send us those! And pets. We love pets! Send us your pictures of you with 

your pet.  

 

Email photos to Dr. McGovern at jmcgovern@d105.net or to any yearbook member. You 

can also stop by Dr. McGovern's classroom, Room 112, after school on Thursdays. 

 

4. 8th grade 1st period teachers please pass out the graduation gown order forms today! If 

you haven’t already picked them up they are in your mailboxes!   

 

 

mailto:jmcgovern@d105.net

